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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Alan Danskin, BL representative 
 
Subject: Proposed revision to instruction6.16.1.3, “Recording Numeric 

Designations of Musical Works” 
 
 
BL thanks CCC for its proposal which we support.   
 
We note that BNF raised the following issue through EURIG: if there is more than one 
numeric designation, which should be recorded when constructing the preferred access 
point?  
 


